
Christmas Fair Pick Up 

Sent By: Mrs Lee-Marie McCormack 

Sent 10 Nov 2023 10:28 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The PSA will be in touch shortly regarding the Christmas Fair that will take place on Friday 15th 

December. The end to the school day will be earlier. 

FS - Year 2: 2.00pm 

Year 3 to Year 6: 2.05pm 

Collection points may vary, but these will be sent out nearer the time. 

This will allow the whole school community to be part of the fair. 

We understand that some parents and carers will be unable to collect their child at this earlier 

time. We will have members of staff allocated to hold on to the children until the usual 

collection time. Logistics will be sent out closer to the event.. 

Please use the link below to indicate your pick up time by December 1st. 

https://forms.office.com/e/m2MhiWsbZG 

Enjoy the weekend, 

Mrs McCormack 

 


